
ICON UPDATES
M o n t h l y  N e w s l e t t e r

O C T O B E R  2 0 2 0

W h a t  i s  h a p p e n i n g  t h i s  m o n t h ?

DISTANCING
Floors have been marked with

distancing squares. A minimum
safe distance of 6ft should be kept
at all times. Teachers will expect

students to maintain this distance
during classes and in between

classes as well.  

REGISTRATION
Registration is ongoing! We have
had many new dancers enter our
studio and we hope to see many

more. Small class sizes and one on
one teacher interactions keep us

one step ahead!

ONLINE CLASS!
Online classes will still remain

available to you if you are
uncomfortable or not ready to

return to a physical class. These
will be available on the website
after tuition has been received. 

COVID PROTOCOLS
All Covid policies and protocols can be found on the
website. It is imperative to the continued operation
of ICON Dance Company, you adhere to these new
procedures. If you have not yet filled your COVID
waiver and returned it, please do so ASAP. These
must be signed and handed in before any dancer is
able to participate in class. Any indication of illness,
(fever, persistent cough, nausea, etc.) will result in
students being asked to leave the facility, until
symptoms are no longer present. 



IMPORTANT DATES FOR
OCTOBER

Thanksgiving - No classes October 10th, 11th, 12th
Competition Auditions for 2021 - 
October 17 - 10:45-6:00 
Schedules for individuals to be determined. 
Auditions have been split into 4 groups to maintain the
physical distancing standard. Groups will be announced after
competition audition forms have been received. 
October 31 - Halloween - Classes will be running! Wear your
costume to class!

Social Distancing
and Covid-19

There are many new rules to

follow due to Covid-19 and the

new restrictions in place.

Please check the website for

all rules and follow them to

the best of your ability.

 1. If you feel ill, please stay at

home!

2. Use hand sanitizer, or wash

your hands regularly

throughout your night. Avoid

touching your face. 

3. Do not share food, water

bottles, or any items that can't

be disinfected easily.

4. Maintain as much distance

as you can from other

students, a minimum of 6ft is

preferable. 

5. Entering and exiting the

building will be monitored

and controlled as much as

possible. Masks are to be worn

in all common areas and

temperature checks will be

regularly implemented.

OCTOBER
We seem to have found our groove coming back
into the studio. Mask use is consistent and we
appreciate our dancers help in keeping the
studio as clean as possible. It has been a team
effort to keep the studio running, we couldn't do
it without all of you. Registration will continue
throughout the year. We are excited to see many
new faces in the studio and hope to continue to
see many more!


